
City of Philadelphia

Public Hearing Notice

The Special Committee on Gun Violence Prevention of the Council of the City of Philadelphia will hold a 

Public Hearing on Thursday, February 20, 2020, at 1:00 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear testimony 

on the following items:

200050 Resolution authorizing the Special Committee on Gun Violence Prevention to hold 

hearings to examine the effect of gun violence on victims and co-victims, as well as the 

resources available to them.

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Special Committee on Gun Violence Prevention, 

open to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed items.

Copies of the foregoing items are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, City 

Hall.

Michael A. Decker

Chief Clerk
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